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On behalf of New and Class-
ic Performances, a volunteer
network to present Alaska's
fine writers, performers and
musicians, | would like to
thmkymdeunduTinﬂ

the very fine article on
guy'l’ﬂ,ﬂuwmh
“Lady Rankin Meets the
Hl:lll-

Coverage from other area
press for this event was exten-
sive, but Bill Hess was the only
writer who understood what
was retlly most important
about it: That a Tlingit actor
was being given an opportun-
ity to work with material con-

‘Waid's complete embodiment
of his own history went as
far beyond acting as the inter-
view by Bill Hess went beyond
usual arts reportage.

Thank you for knowing
what the real story might be

and for it to someone
able to bing it out Tor Gary
and for those of us who greatly
appreciated his performance.

Sincerely, i
Maurice McClelland
Anchorage Arts Council
New and Classic -
Performances

Response to Wien criticism

The following letter was
sent to Robert Lohr, executive
director of the Rural Alaska
Community Action Program in
reiponse to a letter, written
by Mr. Lohr, complaining
about Wien air service between
Anchorage and Bethel That

letter was published in the
June 8 issue of the Tundra
Times.

. Dear Mr. Lohr:

I have received your May
25 letier concerning the unfor
tunate incident involving Ms.
Dora Moore, 1 would like to
respond to your specific com-
plaint, while at the same time
addressing some of your more
general concerns.

According to our Passenger
Service Manager John Bridge-
man, the Passenger Service
Agents did close the flight to
Bethel. Apparently Ms. Moore,
who was the only person who
missed the flight, did not
hear the agents do so, This is
unfortunate and we regret the
inconvenience and disappoint-
ment it caused.

iiruwhlmltmmltnpl-
sengers flying to Prudhoe Bay.
We value all of our customers,
whether they are flying to
Deadhorse, Bethel, or Seattle.

We do that our
counter area in the Anchor-
age Terminal has been insuffic-
jent to accommodate the num-
ber of passengers travelling dur-
ing busy times of the day and
busy seasons during the year,
We have just completed remod-
eling of our ticket counter
area to increase the number of
Passenger Service Agents posi-
tions from six to twelve. We
feel that this will alleviate
much of the problem and allow

us to provide better passenger
service.

Thank you for the opportun-
ity to explain our policies and
outline what we have been
doing in recent months to
facilitate the handling of all
our passengers utilizing the An-

chorage Airport Terminal.
Sincerely,

Wien hirhlnh, Inc.
James J. Flood
Chairman of the Board
and President




